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I am a permanent employee, working as a Enrolled Nurse, currently earning around

26.00 per hour.

I am a single man sharing a life with friends and family. I have a mortgage, and bills

If penalty rates were abolished I will simply have to find alternative work Monday to

Friday rather than work evenings and weekends. why should I continue to work

evenings and weekends? Maybe your migrants will take these shifts but God help

Patients in hospitals!!! 

My weekends are important to me because I miss out on weekends with my friends

and Sunday evening meal times with my family.



I urge the committee to keep penalty rates because you will end up with migrants from

poorer countries (sure they will be happy to work for minimal wages) with a

considerable decrease in standards of customer service and health care.
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